
Competitor Bulletin Number 7 
Issued on 23rd February 2024 at 10:00

Dear Competitor, 

Leconfield Access 

Further to the Bulletin regarding access to the Service Area at DST Leconfield, please note 
that:- 

ALL PERSONNEL ENTERING DST LECONFIELD MUST CARRY PHOTO ID 

The MoD have requested that where possible you use your Motorsport UK Issued licence, 
whether that is as a Competitor, Marshal or Official. If you don’t hold a Motorsport UK ID, 
please take something like a Driving Licence or Passport. This applies to everyone wishing to 
access the Service Area. This ID must be held on your person at all times while on the venue. 

Also please note that while we’ll do our best to accommodate any changes to personnel 
which came in after the deadline last week, we cannot guarantee that these people will 
be able to gain entry.  

Amendment to Officials 

The following Officials differ from what was shown in the Supplementary Regulations: 

Deputy Clerk of the Course – Steve Waggett 
Service Area Commander – Martin Douglas 
Radio Controller – Katie Hinchliffe 
Car 0 Co-Driver – Keith Ashley 
Car 0B Celebrity Media Driver – Andrew Apperley 
Deputy Chief Scrutineer – Matt Godber 
Environmental Scrutineer – Richard Moyses 
Scrutineer – Ian Barber 
Scrutineer – Mark Casey 

Some of these are new appointments, some are just missing because I forgot! Sorry to those 
people, particularly the Chief Scrutineer, who told me his team details nearly a year ago.  

Matthew Atkinson – Clerk of the Course 


